
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Newark will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 7:00 PM in the 
Multipurpose Room at City Hall located at 209 Hudson St., Newark, Texas. 
The following will be considered. 
 
Variance request:   Tony Coughlin is requesting a variance to deviate from 
the provisions of setback guidelines of the City of Newark 14A Zoning 
Ordinance; section 13, MH-1 Manufactured Home District, regarding 
placement of a manufactured home located at 406 Rogers Rd.   
 
Interested citizens will have an opportunity to be heard on this matter.  For 
complete information on this request, contact City Hall at (817) 489-2201, 
City of Newark, PO Box 156, 209 Hudson St, Newark, TX 76071     
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